August 21, 2010
To Whom it May Concern:

1 am writing this letter of recommendation for Mike Murphy, Director of the Set Point Tennis
Organization. | have known Mike for over two years. We have worked together to plan an annual USTA
Boys Sectional Tournament for Middlestates. In addition, our organization has partnered with Mike and
Set Point Tennis, to provide free tennis lessons ta middle school students in the Pottstown School
district. 1 also have enrolled my own children in Mike’s winter Jr. Team Tennis program.

Based on the above interactions, | can unreservedly recommend Mike Murphy and his organization to
any individual or group who may be seeking a passionate tennis program organizer. Mike’s dedication
to the development of junior tennis players is unparalleled. During the fast year, our program
uncovered an extremely talented young tennis player from a household which could not afford to
provide any private instruction. Mike volunteered to provide tennis lessons to this young man for free.
This is an excellent example of his selfless dedication to our sport. Another exampie that | can share is
that Mike invited a Fire Chief to our free winter clinic for middle school students so that the kids could
learn about fire safety. His care for the children’s well being both physically and mentally is obviously
demonstrated by his actions.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call me. | can be reached at 610-960-0425.

Yours Truly,
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Heather Gelting
President, GPTA



